

Archdiocese of Birmingham
Our Lady of Grace Catholic Academy
Principal: Mrs S Rathbone, BA (Hons) NPQH

Woodland Street, Biddulph, Stoke - on - Trent, Staffordshire, ST8 6LW

Tel: 01782 512644

E-mail:office@olognewman.co.uk

Website: http://www.ourladyofgraceacademy.co.uk

Friday 14th June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Parent Transition Meeting

On Thursday 4th July at 3.30pm, we will be holding a transition meeting for you to meet with your child's class teacher for September. This session will give you the opportunity to see what your child will be learning in the curriculum next year and to ask any questions that you may have. This is particularly useful if your child is moving key stage.

These meetings are for parents of children in our current Nursery to Year 5 classes. Please indicate your attendance via Scopay.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Rathbone Principal

